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April 3:     When a Health Crisis Knocks on our Front Door 

 

We will explore some basic guidelines for how to respond when facing a sig-
nificant personal health crisis, whether for our self or for a loved one. As part 
of the service, Jeff Tucker will share about his recent health crisis experience. 
 

April 10:   ONE SERVICE ONLY AT 10:15 FOR ALL AGES 

            Religious Education Sunday  
 

Amazing things have been happening outside the sanctuary on Sunday morn-
ings. The children will lead worship by sharing learning highlights from this 
year.  Get ready for some fresh perspectives and new music.  We will honor 
our 6th graders, 8th graders, and the RE volunteers that make it all happen. 
 

April 17:     Earth Day Service 

 

On this Earth Day, we will celebrate Nature and examine specifically how we 
at the Unitarian Church of Sharon can be a greener community. Four Envi-
ronmental Science students from Stonehill College will be participating in the 
service, bringing us both enthusiasm and challenge. 
 

April 24:    Passover 

 

Passover is one of the greatest stories in religious literature. It is a story of 
oppression and freedom. It is a story about the courage to step past our com-
fort zone into a deeper spiritual consciousness and a greater commitment to 
human rights. 
 

April 24 at 6:00pm in the vestry:  Seder Meal and Service  
 

We will gather to celebrate a Passover Seder, led by Steve Tapper. Steve will 
explain the traditional elements of the Seder and will lead us through the ser-
vice. We will also share a meal together. Bring whatever you wish to share as 
part of the supper. 

AAAAPRILPRILPRILPRIL    SSSSUNDAYUNDAYUNDAYUNDAY        SSSSERVICESERVICESERVICESERVICES    
10am Family Service and  

10:30am Adult Service (unless otherwise noted) 

SUMMER WORSHIP THEME: "MY FAVORITE HYMN".  
 

Summer worship services at UCS are well attended. Our Worship Committee 
has chosen a theme for this coming summer: "My Favorite Hymn". Each Sun-
day two people will speak, each sharing the hymn they selected and why is it 
special to them. Speakers would speak for up to ten minutes, and then we will 
sing the hymn. If you would like to participate this summer as a speaker, 
please email Jim Robinson at revrobinson@uusharon.org. 

Special Five Point Cluster Service: The Unitar ian Church of Sharon is 
part of a cluster of five Unitarian Universalist Churches (Stoughton, Easton, 
Foxboro, Canton, Sharon). On April 17 there is a special musical service at 
the Foxboro Universalist Church (located on the Foxboro Common) starting 
at 10am which invites UU’s from all five congregations to attend. 



Last January my wife and I celebrated our 45th wedding anniversary. We reviewed our years together and di-
vided them into good years (most of them), struggling years (some of them) and most wonderful years (8 of 
them). When we asked what made the “most wonderful years” wonderful the answer was obvious: a lot of 
time together. At that moment I decided to retire sooner than later. I will retire at the end of the next church 
year (spring of 2017). Since our daughter, son-in-law, and grandchildren live in the area, we will stay local, 
but whether we will continue living in Sharon is uncertain at this time. 
 

Onto other matters - It has been a pleasure to work with four students from Stonehill College who are part of 
Susan Mooney’s climate change class. Please read their words below. And please try to attend one of the AIM 
II meetings in April. We need everyone’s input to decide how to revitalize our historic Meetinghouse building 
and sanctuary. Finally, I am consistently amazed at the energy of our social justice committee and how they 
invite all of us to help make a better world. 
 

 - Jim Robinson 

From the Minister 

We have a great chance to fix up the sanctuary and bring the Sanctuary into the 21st Century. Please pay atten-
tion to the AIM2 (or is it AIM II?) opportunities coming up. AIM2 took a number of smaller improvements 
that had been previously discussed, some necessary repairs, and some potential upgrades and put them into one 
big package. 
 

The important thing about the package is that we don’t have to do all of it or, in fact, any of it (although I seri-
ously hope we do the needed repairs). This is up to you but it won’t be up to you if you don’t make your opin-
ion heard especially at the upcoming meetings with the Architects who are designing this project. There will 
also be meetings to discuss the plans within our congregation. 
 

The original AIM project which rebuilt the offices, RE areas, several outside areas, and the Vestry was a great 
success in spite of its significant cost (over $1M). That was because the membership made sure that they took 
the many opportunities available to ask questions, see the proposals, and voice their opinions on portions of the 
project. Changes were made because of those sessions. AIM2 hopes to do the same. Do you love the old rick-
ety wooden windows with 200 year old glass? Do you think we should be able to project the hymns onto a 
screen so that we can look forward when we sing instead of having out head in the hymnal? There are so many 
things to think about in this project. Please make sure that you are part of it. 
 

 - Jim Mullin 

Presidential Ponderings 

Hello! Our names are Tim Dupuis, Meghan Jordan, Emma Prinos, and Brenna Trefethen, and we are students 
from Stonehill College. This semester we are taking part in a learning community class within the college. Our 
class is called Climate Change, and we are so fortunate to be able to be working with the Unitarian Church for 
the next few months. The basis of our class is that we are taught the principles and ethics behind climate 
change. Armed with this knowledge, our class is sent into the Sharon community to act as consultant for dif-
ferent religious institutions. As I’m sure you can tell, our group was assigned to help the lovely, welcoming, 
and friendly Unitarian Church.  
 

As the consultants for the church we will be addressing the social justice issue of climate change, and the ways 
your church community can fight it. Our work so far has included putting together a Greenhouse Gas Invento-
ry of the building. At the end of the process we will be able to tell you what types of greenhouse gases the 
church gives off and how much of them are emitted by you. We hope to provide some ideas about energy sav-
ers within the building, as well as helping to educate the congregation about climate change. During the month 
of April you will see us frequently. We will be attending the April 3rd service to collect data, and talk about 
carbon emissions produced via cars. We will also be a part of the Earth day service on April 17th. We are all 
passionate about helping the environment and we would love to answer any questions you have about climate 
change. We look forward to continuing our work with the Church and meeting you all very soon!   

Stonehill College Consultants 



RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

Our big event this month is RE Sunday on April 
10th.  Each class is excitedly preparing to share 
something special they have explored or learned as 
part of the Religious Education program this year. 
 

Preschool-Kindergarten begin the month talking 
about people that live in different parts of the world 
and recognizing that we are all a part of the human 
family.  The children will share their felt Chalice on 
RE Sunday.  Later in the month there will be a ses-
sion all about rain, and the children will be joined by 
their older peers for a spring themed Color Walk at 
month’s end. 
 

The Grade 1-2 students will be busy making 
“respecticles” and preparing a song to share on RE 
Sunday.  During the second half of April the class 
will have a session that focuses on the hearth as the 
literal and metaphorical heart of their family homes. 
Then they will join the PreK-K class on their Color 
Walk which aims to foster gratitude and wonder to-
wards the gifts of nature. 
 

A song about the food pantry is being prepared for 
RE Sunday by the Grade 3-4 students.  The class 
will spend the last two sessions of April focused on 
gratitude.  Their activities will help them think about 
how gratitude is felt and expressed, as well as en-
courage appreciation for nature’s gifts.  The class 
will also plan a gratitude promoting activity for the 
congregation. 
 

Making the invisible visible is the aim of the Grade 
5-6 class as they prepare their contribution for RE 
Sunday focusing on the topic of the hymnal.  The 
remainder of the month will find the students ex-
ploring the dignity of work and how this connects to 
our first UU Principle.  They will identify work they 
do in their own lives, learn about child labor, and be 
introduced to collective bargaining as one method to 
obtain fair working conditions. 
 

The Grade 7-8 group will share a skit about King 

Solomon on RE Sunday.  Their class will then re-

turn to their study of Islam, extending their learning 

from their visit to the Islamic Center of New Eng-

land which is scheduled for April 3rd.  

April in Religious Education 

From The Director of  
Religious Education 

Contents under pressure 

 

When Yvonne was asked to stay after for Math 
Team in 4th grade, she came home elated.   A team 
devoted to her favorite subject in the whole world!  
But then her face clouded over.  I asked what was 
bothering her.  “[+++] says that she’s doing it be-
cause it will help her get into Harvard.”  My girl 
wasn’t sure about this Harvard business.  I told her I 
didn’t care about Harvard, but I sure hoped Math 
Team was fun.  She brightened and cheerfully re-
counted the problems that she got to solve.   
 

Our kids are under so much pressure.  They rarely 
get to decide for themselves what goals they might 
have or whether they met their own goal.   The social 
pressure to be the best at everything is corrosive.  It 
erodes children’s capacity to decide for themselves 
what is good for them.    Instead of enjoying an ac-
tivity for the sheer pleasure of doing it, they see 
themselves from the outside or recognize only that 
they “aren’t as good as” someone else.   
 

Letting some of the air out of this pressurized situa-
tion isn’t easy.  As parents we receive messages 
about what is necessary for our child to make the A 
Travel team, the Accelerated level course, the admis-
sion to a “good” school.  It’s hard to think about my 
child losing access to a wonderful opportunity that 
might open doors for her.   In the moment, I can for-
get that in this enriched environment, there are so 
many opportunities to learn and grow.  And it can be 
hard to see the unconventional opportunities that 
might in fact suit my child’s needs better. 
 

So what can we do to release some of this needless 
pressure?  Maintain perspective; remember it’s rare 
that all is lost (even though some folks will insist 
otherwise).  Encourage our children to set their own 
goals (no matter how random-seeming to others) and 
to discover what they love.  Allow mistakes to be 
learning opportunities.   Life’s journey is a lot more 
fun when we get to make some decisions about 
where (and how fast) to wander. 
 

Blessings, 

Louise 



RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS, Continued 

 

Coming of Age  
 

 

Youth only:   
Tuesday, April 5, 7:30 to 9 pm 

 

Youth and Mentors:   
Tuesday, April 26, 7:30 to 9 pm  

Preparing children to lead worship 

April 3 and 10 

 

RE Sunday is coming fast. Knowing what to do makes the 
whole experience a lot less anxious. On April 3, children 
will be working with their groups to prepare to lead wor-
ship the following Sunday.   
 

On Sunday, April 10, children will meet with their teach-
ers at 10 am to go over their plans one last time. Worship 
starts at 10:15 am. 

 

Neponset Choral Concert 
 

Neponset Choral will put you into a contem-
plative mood with our Spring Concert of 
many emotions.  Performances are Saturday 
April 9th 8pm and Sunday April 10th 
2:30pm.  Take a chance - come and enjoy.  

You might even decide that it would be fun to sing with us.  
Check out our website at www.ncschorus.org where the songs 
for the concert are listed.  Tickets are available from Rory & 
Beth McGregor and Dan Huse. Concert location is St Marks 
Episcopal church in Foxboro (next to the high school). 

Mansfield Music  
and Arts Society 

 

Our next show at Mansfield Music and 
Arts Society is “Little Women” on April 
23rd.  This musical is Based on Louisa 
May Alcott's classic 1869 semi-
autobiographical novel, focuses on the 
four March sisters — brassy, aspiring 
writer Jo, romantic Meg, pretentious Amy, 
and kind-hearted Beth — and their be-
loved Marmee, at home in Concord, Mas-
sachusetts while the family patriarch is 
away serving as a Union Army chaplain 
during the Civil War. Intercut with the vi-
gnettes in which their lives unfold are sev-
eral recreations of the melodramatic short 
stories Jo writes in her attic studio. 
 

If we have enough people we will make-

our-own reception at 7:00 pm and the 
show starts at 8:00 pm. Tickets are $26.00 
per person. Please email me if interested. 
We encourage new church members and 
friends to join us for a fun evening of so-
cializing and entertainment. Please email 
Pat McDougal if interested. 
 

Mark your calendars for the last show of 
the season.... “The World Goes Round” a 
Kander & Ebb musical - June 11th. 

Father Bullock Memorial Lecture at Our Lady of 
Sorrows Parish in Sharon on April 2, 2016 

The eleventh Annual Lecture in memory of Father Robert W. 

Bullock, late beloved pastor, will be held on April 2, 2016.   

Father Bullock passed away in 2004 after 26 years of faithful 

service to our parish and 48 years in behalf of the Roman Cath-

olic Archdiocese of Boston. Father Bullock is also remembered 

for his work with the Jewish community of the Greater Boston 

area.  The lecture will be 6:00 to 7:00PM in O’Connell Hall on 

the parish grounds at 59 Cottage St. in Sharon.  Our lecturer 

will be Rabbi Joseph Meszler, spiritual leader of Temple Sinai 

in Sharon.  Rabbi Meszler’s topic will be “Mercy and Justice in 

the Context of our Current Times.” 

Community Events Nearby...  



APRIL PROGRAMS 

 

Conversations at the Meetinghouse – There will be no Conversations at the Meetinghouse event in April be-
cause the committee wants to encourage everyone to attend one of the AIM II meetings (see page 7 for AIM II 
information). 
 

Potluck Supper -  Our monthly potluck supper will be held Friday, April 8, starting at 6pm in the vestry, pre-
ceding the AIM II presentation. 
 

Writers Group will meet Sunday, Apr il 3, 12noon in the library. Br ing an or iginal poem or  piece of 
prose to share, or simply come to enjoy the conversation. 
 

Book Group – Meets Wednesday April 6 at 7:30pm to discuss “The Light Between Oceans” by M.L. Sted-
man. 
 

Final Gentle Yoga Class will be Thursday, Apr il 7, 7:30pm in room a/b. All welcome. No previous yoga 
experience is necessary. 
 

Let’s Laugh Today is on Saturday, Apr il 9, 11am-noon in Program Rooms A/B. See how contagious laugh-
ter really is by attending a FREE Laughter Yoga session. Any age and any level of physical ability can partici-
pate in this uplifting experience!  Several puppies will be attending this month to add to the joy! Led by Certi-
fied Laughter Yoga Teachers, Linda and Bill Hamaker. PLEASE BRING AT LEAST ONE CANNED GOOD 
FOR THE SHARON/STOUGHTON FOOD PANTRY. Please bring your water bottle because laughing is de-
hydrating. New laughers are always welcomed! See more information at www.letslaughtoday.com 

 

 

Family Movie -  Saturday, April 9, 4 to 6 pm.  Come join us for popcorn and a screening of "The Bee Movie," 
a computer animated drama, starring Jerry Seinfeld and Renée Zellweger. All ages welcome!  This program is 
organized by the RE Committee. 

(Continued on page 6) 

Sharon Pluralism Network:  " Knowledge is the Beginning"  - The Sharon Pluralism Network is hosting a 
showing of the documentary, "Knowledge is the Beginning"  on Sunday, April 10, 1:00pm, at the Unitarian 
Church of Sharon, followed by a discussion. It is the story of two men, Daniel Barenboim and Edward Said, 
from opposite sides of the Israeli-Palestinian conflict who come up with a courageous proposal: Take a group 
of teenagers from many Arab countries and mix them in with a group of Israeli teenagers.  Form an orchestra 
and see what happens. This is an amazing and terrific story about what can happen when people actually talk 
to each other and learn about each other.  For anyone interested in the Israeli-Palestinian conflict, this is a must
-see film.  For anyone else, this is a heartwarming film that starts to restore a person's faith in humanity.  Great 
music, too! 

SYG's 25th Annual PAN WAFF Breakfast  
 

Please come support the Senior Youth Group and enjoy a delicious pancake and waffle breakfast 
tradition, April 10th, from 9am -10am in the church vestry. In addition to plentiful amounts of 
pancakes and waffles, there will be gluten free options available, as well as eggs, bacon, sau-
sage, fruit, coffee, and OJ. Everyone is welcome! The cost is $7 per adult, $5 per child, and $20 
max for a family. All proceeds go to support the Senior Youth Group. Hope to see you there! 

 

Additionally, we are looking to borrow your pancake griddle or waffle iron to help us make enough pancakes 
and waffles for the event! If you have either or both and are willing to lend them, please email Chris, the 
Youth Coordinator, at yc@uusharon.org, and drop them off in the church kitchen before 7am April 10th.  
Thank you! 

 

Joyful Music and Sing-Along:  Saturday, Apr il 2, 7:30 – 9:00pm, at the Unitarian Church of 
Sharon. This event is co-sponsored by “ One Book One Town: Sharon Reads Together “ and by 
our church. It will feature singer/pianist Lisa Yves and will include our UCS Children’s Choir. 
This will be a lively and fun evening of music. 



APRIL PROGRAMS, continued 

Give yourself the gift of joy! Divine Moves offers music and movement as a spiritual practice and path to 
wellness.  Join facilitator Louise Marcoux on Tuesday, April 12, from 7:30 to 9 pm.  We’ll dance to a mix of 
various artists on the theme “love”.  #putyourloveglasseson  
 

Meditation Group  will meet on Tuesday Apr il 12 at 7:30pm and Tuesday 26 at 7:30pm. We alternate 
sitting meditation with walking meditation and chanting. 
 

Women’s Support Group – meets Thursday April 14 at 7:30pm and Thursday April 28 at 7:30pm. The group 
is open for new members to join. 
 

Men’s Support Group – meets Thursday April 14 at 8pm and Thursday April 28 at 8pm. The group is open 
for new members to join. 
 

Movie Night will be on Fr iday, Apr il 15, 7pm. We will view and discuss “O My God” about an Australian 
film maker who travels the world to ask people from all walks of life “What is God?” And the popcorn is free. 
 

Laughter Wellness - Unear th Your  Mir th!  Friday, April 15th - 7:30pm to 9pm in the Vestry with Sebastien 
Gendry, the creator of the Laughter Wellness Method. Learn and practice sound, sustainable and reliable joy-

filled techniques that release physical and emotional tensions and create positive behavioral change in people, 
workplaces and communities. This workshop is open to all.  Details are on www.letslaughtoday.com.  

Couples Enrichment Group will meet Thursday, Apr il 21 at 7:30pm. This group, facilitated by J im and 
Appleseed Robinson, is an evening for couples to explore and deepen their connection. All personal sharing is 
only done between partners. 
 

Covenant Group – Covenant groups are small groups (between 6 to 12 participants) which meet to discuss 
important spiritual and moral questions in a safe, contemplative atmosphere. If you would like to join one of 
our covenant groups contact Jim Robinson at revrobinson@uusharon.org. 
 

Children’s Choir meets each Tuesday from 5:30pm to 6:30pm except dur ing school vacations. New chil-
dren always welcomed to join the choir. 
 

Children’s Theatre and Drama Group meets each Wednesday from 4:15-5:15pm except during school va-
cations. New children are always welcomed to join. 
 

Art in the Heart:  Fifteen folks gathered for  our  fir st " Ar t in the Hear t"  evening and now unanimously 
want it to be a monthly program. We will meet again on Friday, April 29, 7pm - 9pm in the vestry. Childcare is 
provided. This is an evening for play, fun, creativity, and community using a variety of artistic mediums, under 
the guidance of our Art in the Heart team of Kate Parker O'Toole, Mare Parker O'Toole, Appleseed Robinson, 
and Dia Cheney. 

 

NOT JUST ANOTHER COFFEE HOUSE  
proudly presents  

INCA SON 
 

Saturday, April 16 at 7pm   
Doors open 6:30PM 

Admission: $15 or what you can afford 
Handicap Accessible 

  
Inca Son is a highly acclaimed musical ensemble which recreates all the color and vibrancy of its 
Peruvian homeland. Their performances “take the listener on a memorable journey to the Andes 
Mountains” (Los Angeles Times). The combination of traditional instruments, singing, and dancing 
makes for an unforgettable evening. 



The formal campaign for next fiscal year's operating budget concluded on Sunday March 27th.  Two thirds of 
our members/friends submitted pledges totaling $210,000.  We remain hopeful that outstanding pledges will 
come in and raise an additional $70K to $80K for next year's proposed budget which exceeds $300K.  Yes, 
that implies a deficit budget, but one which the Parish Board will address once they know the total pledge 
amount for next year.  
 

We thank all who have made their commitment.  We ask those still deliberating to consider a pledge of any 
amount.  Our goal is 100% participation. 
 

Your Stewardship Committee 

Rory McGregor - chair 
Fred Bramhall 
Pat McDougal 
Peter Raskin 

David Schoenfeld 

David Slater 
Lisa Yeransian 

 

 

Architect’s Presentation of Sanctuary Renovation Options 

  

On Friday evening, April 8th at 7:00 and Saturday morning, April 9th at 9:30, Eric Kluz 
of HKT Architects will present a series of different design options for the renovation of 
the sanctuary. Eric will show different approaches that we could take to address the prior-
ities that we identified during the visioning sessions we held last year. Solutions for ac-
cessibility, greening of the sanctuary, restoration (walls, ceiling, floors, lighting, and win-
dows), seating, and audio/visual will be shown and discussed. Schematic designs will be 
included to help visualize the possibilities. 
 

The format for the presentation will begin with one hour of presentation by Eric. We will 
break at that point for refreshments and then reconvene for questions, and no doubt, a pas-
sionate UU discussion of the options that were presented (and we’re sure some that were 
not!). Friday’s presentation will be repeated on Saturday morning so that as many of us 
possible will be able to attend. Childcare will be provided on both days. 

 

This is the beginning of the earnest effort to arrive at final design plans for the renovation of the sanctuary. 
The AIM II committee will collect your feedback during the sessions. Based on the feedback, we will sched-
ule follow-up workshops or sessions as needed including focus groups on specific topics as necessary. Once 
we reach an agreement as a community on the overall approach for the renovation of the sanctuary, HKT will 
go to work on final design drawings that will be the basis for initial estimates and for bid documents to deter-
mine final costs. 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming all members and friends as we move forward towards our future. Bring 
curiosity and imagination enabled by open minds and open hearts. 
 

AIM II: Jack Armstrong, Tom Kinraide, Edele Panessidi, Gare Reid, Joe Rando, and Colleen Tuck 

Stewardship Campaign 



Earth Day Celebration - On April 17th, the Unitar ian Church of Sharon will celebrate Ear th Day and 
the worship service will be led by Sue Mooney and students from Stonehill College. 
    

Honoring Earth Day, the Social Justice Committee has selected the Neponset River Watershed Association as 
the recipient of April’s “brown envelope” offerings. This is a grassroots, member-supported conservation 
group working to clean up and protect the Neponset River, its tributaries and surrounding watershed lands. Its 
goal is a clean, healthy, accessible river and watershed, from the smallest headwater stream to the wide-open 
brackish water of the estuary.  For more information, please see www.neponset.org   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

“Brown Envelope” Collections from July through February donated $8,889 to suppor t nonprofit organ-
izations locally, nationally and internationally. These donations are helping address homelessness, youth and 
family services, racial justice, immigration rights, the refugee crisis, and climate change. In February, $1,070 
was donated to UU Mass Action from the brown envelope offerings. Thank you for your abundant generosity! 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Access Northeast Educational Forum will be held on Thursday, Apr il 7th, 7:00–9:00 PM at the Sharon 
High School. The goal of the forum is to provide attendees with a better understanding of the Spectra pro-
posal, why additional pipeline infrastructure in Massachusetts is opposed by so many, what is being done to 
counter the proposal at the state level, what to expect if Spectra builds a pipeline in your town, and what at-
tendees can do to effectively oppose Spectra’s Access Northeast project. 
 

Spectra’s Energy Access Northeast gas pipeline proposal includes the Q1 loop, a high pressure 30 inch fracked 
gas pipeline. The pipeline is slated to run through Franklin, Medway, Bellingham, Norfolk, Millis, Walpole, 
Sharon, Canton, and Stoughton. For more information, please see www.NoSharonGasPipeline.org   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

UU Advocacy Day – UU Mass Action will host its annual gathering at the State House on Tuesday, April 
12th, from 9:30 AM-4:00 PM. For more information and to register, see www.uumassaction.org  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

“Divide in Concord” – The social justice committee and the Sustainable Sharon Coalition are co-sponsoring 
the showing of this documentary that follows the entertaining tale of banning bottled water in Concord, MA. 
The showing will be on Thursday, April 28th, at 7:00 PM at the Sharon Library.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Community Connections of Brockton is looking for both interested attendees (including youth) and volunteers 
for its South Shore Leadership Conference. "Redefine the Leader in You," on Saturday April 30 at Stonehill 
College.  To quote the invitation card, "This free conference is designed to empower South Shore community 
members. Our goal is to build leadership skills to enable local residents to become actively engaged in advoca-
cy work in their communities."  (Dawn left a stack of the cards at the table display in the vestry.)    
 

Their website page at http://www.ccbrockton.com/programsevents/south-shore-parent-leadership-

conference/  has the registration and volunteer forms. Pre-registration is required for both attending and volun-
teering. (You can also do either by calling the Family Center at 508 957-0272.) 
 

One of the areas where they need volunteers is for the children's and 'tweens' programs at the conference. 
These volunteers will be required to be CORI certified.  Anyone who's been accepted as a UCS RE teacher has 
been sufficiently cleared to qualify. There are also other volunteer roles.  Beth McGregor plans to volunteer 
and willing to carpool.   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Upcoming Social Justice Activities:    
 Thursday, April 7th, 7:00 PM – Access Northeast Educational Forum (SHS) 
 Sunday, April 10th, 11:30 AM – Lunchmaking for MainSpring House 

 Tuesday, April 12th, 9:30 AM – UU Advocacy Day (ASC) 
 Tuesday, April 12th, 7:00 PM – Meeting of the Social Justice Committee 

 Thursday, April 28th, 7:00 PM – “Divide in Concord” (Sharon Library) 

SOCIAL JUSTICE UPDATES -  APRIL 2016 



Please go to  www.uusharon.org/calendars  to reserve meeting space or  to view the most up to date calendar. 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1  2 

Committee 

Chairs 9am 

Joyful Music 
Sing-a-Long 

7pm 

3 

Family Worship Service10am 

Worship Service 10:30am 

RE Classes 10:30am 

Writers Group 12pm 

Reiki Group 3pm 

Youth Group 5pm 

Covenant Group 7pm 

4 

Women’s 
Group I 
(Closed 

Group) 7:30pm 

5 

Children’s Choir 

5:30pm 

Coming of Age 

7:30pm 

6 

Children’s Thea-
tre Group 

4:15pm 

Book Group 

7:30pm 

Adult Choir 

7:30pm 

7 

Access Northeast Forum 

(SHS) 7pm 

Yoga 7:30pm 

8 

Potluck Supper 

6pm 

AIM II Presenta-

tion 7pm 

9 

AIM II Presenta-

tion 9:30am 

Let’s Laugh 

Today 11am 

Family Movie 

4pm 

 

10 

Pancake Breakfast 9am 

Worship – All Ages 10:15am 

MainSpring House Lunchmaking 

11:30am 

Membership Committee 11:45am 

Sharon Pluralism Network Movie 1pm 

Youth Group 5pm 

Covenant Group 7pm 

11 

 

12 

UU Advocacy 

Day 9:30am 

Children’s Choir 

5:30pm 

SJ Committee 

7pm 

Meditation Group 

7pm 

Divine Moves 

7:30pm 

13 

Children’s Thea-
tre Group 

4:15pm 

Board of Trus-

tees 7:15pm 

Adult Choir 

7:30pm 

14 

Second Women’s Group 

7:30pm 

Men’s Group 8pm 

15 

Movie Night 7pm 

Laughter Well-

ness 7:30pm 

16 

Coffee House 

7pm 

17 

Family Worship Service 10am 

Worship Service 10:30am 

RE Classes 10:30am 

Youth Group 5pm 

Covenant Group 7pm  

18  19 

Children’s Choir 

5:30pm 

Coming of Age 

7:30pm 

20 

Adult Choir 

7:30pm 

21 

Couples Group 7:30pm 

22 

Newsletter Dead-

line 5pm 

23 

MMAS Theatre 

Group 7pm 

24 

Family Worship Service 10am 

Worship Service 10:30am 

RE Classes 10:30am 

Youth Group 5pm 

Seder 6pm 

 

25  26 

Children’s Choir 

5:30pm 

Meditation Group 

7pm 

27 

Children’s Thea-
tre Group 

4:15pm 

Adult Choir 

7:30pm 

28 

“Divide in Concord” 

@Sharon Library 7pm 

Women’s Group 7:30pm 

Men’s group 8pm 

29 

Art in the Heart 

7pm 

30 

 



 

UUUUNITARIANNITARIANNITARIANNITARIAN    CCCCHURCHHURCHHURCHHURCH    
    OFOFOFOF    SSSSHARONHARONHARONHARON    

4 N4 N4 N4 NORTHORTHORTHORTH    MMMMAINAINAINAIN    SSSSTREETTREETTREETTREET    
SSSSHARONHARONHARONHARON, MA 02067, MA 02067, MA 02067, MA 02067    

FOR INFORMATION ABOUT 
WORSHIP AND ACTIVITIES 

CALL THE CHURCH OFFICE AT 
781/784 781/784 781/784 781/784----3652 3652 3652 3652     

SEND AN EMAIL TO 
AAAADMIN DMIN DMIN DMIN@@@@UUSHARON UUSHARON UUSHARON UUSHARON....ORG ORG ORG ORG    

OR VISIT US ON THE WEB AT 
www.uusharon.org www.uusharon.org www.uusharon.org www.uusharon.org 

RRRRETURNETURNETURNETURN    SERVICESERVICESERVICESERVICE    REQUESTEDREQUESTEDREQUESTEDREQUESTED 

A Welcoming  
Congregation of 

the UUA 

Mailing 
Label 
Goes 

  Here 


